
 

PTA CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 2018        

 

 

It’s nearly that time of year again when Santa comes to 
town. This year we are running a Christmas raffle.  
 
Tickets will be $5.00 a book or 50 cents each. The raffle 
winners will be announced at assembly on Monday, 10th 
December, 2018. 
 

With over $600 worth of prizes to be won:  

1st prize $300 worth of sporting equipment 

2nd prize $200 worth of sporting equipment 

3rd prize $100 worth of sporting equipment 

Tickets and all monies need to be returned by Friday, 7th 
December. Please remember to label all tickets with a 
name and phone number. Extra tickets are available from 
the office. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

PTA 


